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Affiliated National 
Associations 

(in order of affiliation). 

The National Council o f 
Nurses of Great Britain. 

The American Nurses Assoc­
iation. 

The Nurses' Association of 
Germany. 

The Canadian Nurses Assoc­
iation. 

The Danish Council of 
Nurses. 

The Nurses' Association of 
Finland. 

The Nosokomos, Holland. 
The Trained Nurses' Assoc­

iation of India. 

The New Zealand Trained 
Nurses' Association. 

The Nationa l Federation of 
Belgian Nurses. 

The Nurses' Association of 
China. 

The National Association of 
Ita lian Nurses. 

The Norwegian Nurses' 
Association. 

The South Africa n Trained 
Nurses' Associat ion. 

The Bulgarian Nurses' Assoc­
iation. 

The National Association of 
Nurses o f Cuba. 

The National Association of 
Trained Nurses of 
Fra nce. 

The National Council of 
Trained Nurses of the 
Irish Free State. 

The National Council of 
Polish Professionna 
Nurses. 

S ecretary, CHRISTIANE R EIMANN, R. N., M. A. 

Mi s s Marga ret J. '11uke, 
Principal , 
Bedford College for ~ omen, 
Hegent' s Park, 
London,N.JI.l. 

Dea r Mis s '11uke , 

24th May 1928 

I very much apprecia te the welcome you 

extend to me in your letter of May 22nd . I am 

looking forward to staying at Bedford College, and 

am very please d to have the opportunity of meeting 

the International Stuuents, ~he programme of the 

Summer School int erests me a great de a l , and I sha ll 

enj oy speaking about "Nursing Legisla tion and 

Organisa tion" , since it plays a l arge part in my 

work in thi s office. 

Your s sincerely , 

Christiane Heimann, 

Secretary. 

International Congress of Nurses - Montreal, Canada, 1929. 


